
         INSKIP ST. PETER’S C.E. PRIMARY SCHOOL NEWSLETTER 

               Learning, Loving and Living with Jesus 

Keep your roots deep in Jesus Christ the Lord, build your lives on him  

and always be thankful.  Colossians 2:7 

Compassion Friendship Respect Forgiveness Trust Thankfulness  

Week Beginning Monday 15th May 2023 

Year 6 Celebrations 

Last week the Year 6s completed their last SATs test! Well Done Everyone! The children were 

also presented with their end of Year 6 hoodies which were bought by the Friends of Inskip. They 

look amazing and very colourful. 

 

Class Dojo 

We have noticed that not all parents are reading messages from teach-

ers on ClassDojo. Please enable notifications on your phone so that 

you can be kept up to date with how your child’s progressing including 

through messages. 

It is possible to add more than one family member to the app so please 

make sure that all parents and carers are added to your child’s account. 

If you have any queries regarding the app please speak to Mrs Dalton.  

 

REMINDER: Today (Wednesday 17th May) Lower School parents are invited to a reading work-

shop at 3.30pm in Lower School class to go through top tips for reading at home with your chil-

dren. 



New 3 Choice Menu 

The new menu is below and is published on our website. If you have any queries regards the 

new menu please feel free to contact Mrs Billington at morning drop off time. 

Please check with your child daily that they know which choice they would like for lunch.  

Please note that these menus may occasionally be subject to change.  

  Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Week 1 

Option 1 
Salmon with pota-

toes & veg 
Meatball Sub Roll 

with potatoes & veg 

Roast Beef, Yorkshire 
Pudding with Roast 

Potatoes & Veg 

Chicken Curry with 
mixed rice & naan 

bread 

Fish Finger with Chips 
or new potatoes & 

peas 

Option 2 
Cheese Omelette 
with potatoes & 

baked beans 

Jacket Potato with a 
choice of fillings 

French Bread Pizza 
with wedges, veg 

sticks & dips 

Jacket Potato with a 
choice of fillings 

Pizza Margherita with 
chips or pasta salad & 

sweetcorn 

Option 3 
Tomato & Mascar-

pone Pasta 
Creamy Veggie & 

Cheese Pasta 
Pasta Neapolitan 

Cheese & Tomato 
Pasta Bake 

Selection of wraps or 
sandwich rolls with 

chips or new potatoes 
& salad 

Dessert Sponge & Custard Shortbread Cheese & Biscuits Fruity Oat Cookie Chocolate Muffin 

Sides 
Salad, Bread, Milk, 

Fruit & Yoghurts 
Salad, Bread, Milk, 

Fruit & Yoghurts 
Salad, Bread, Milk, 
Fruit & Yoghurts 

Salad, Bread, Milk, 
Fruit & Yoghurts 

Salad, Bread, Milk, 
Fruit & Yoghurts 

  Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Week 2 

Option 1 
Sausage Roll with 

potatoes & veg 
Pork & Veg Sausages 

with Mash & veg 

Roast Chicken, York-
shire Pudding with 

Roast Potatoes & Veg 

Mild Chilli Beef Tacos 
with mixed rice and 

veg 

Battered Fish with 
chips or new potatoes 

& veg 

Option 2 
Jacket Potato with a 

choice of fillings 
Toasted Panini 

Jacket Potato with a 
choice of fillings 

Puff Pastry Cheese 
Whirl with potatoes 

and baked beans 

Pizza Margherita with 
chips or pasta salad & 

sweetcorn 

Option 3 
Cheese & Tomato 

Pasta Bake 
Pasta Arrabbiata 

Creamy Macaroni & 
Cheese Bake 

Pasta Neapolitan 

Selection of wraps or 
sandwich rolls with 

chips or new potatoes 
& salad 

Dessert Fruit Jelly Carrot Cake Muffin Chocolate Shortbread Coconut Cookie 
Summer Treat Des-

sert 

Sides 
Salad, Bread, Milk, 
Fruit & Yoghurts 

Salad, Bread, Milk, 
Fruit & Yoghurts 

Salad, Bread, Milk, 
Fruit & Yoghurts 

Salad, Bread, Milk, 
Fruit & Yoghurts 

Salad, Bread, Milk, 
Fruit & Yoghurts 

  Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Week 3 

Option 1 
BBQ Chicken Melt 

Tortilla with potatoes 
& veg 

Swedish Style Veggie 
Meatballs with pota-

toes & veg 

Roast Pork, Yorkshire 
Pudding with Roast 

Potatoes & Veg 

Beef Burger in a bun 
with wedges & veg 

Fish Finger with Chips 
or new potatoes & 

peas 

Option 2 
Butter Pie with baked 

beans & salad 
Jacket Potato with a 

choice of fillings 

French Bread Pizza 
with wedges, veg 

sticks & dips 

Jacket Potato with a 
choice of fillings 

Pizza Margherita with 
chips or pasta salad & 

sweetcorn 

Option 3 
Tomato & Mascar-

pone Pasta 
Pasta Neapolitan 

Creamy Veggie & 
Cheese Pasta 

Cheese & Tomato 
Pasta Bake 

Selection of wraps or 
sandwich rolls with 

chips or new potatoes 
& salad 

Dessert Chocolate Brownie Cheese & Biscuits Fruity Oat Cookie Shortbread Chocolate Cookie 

Sides 
Salad, Bread, Milk, 

Fruit & Yoghurts 
Salad, Bread, Milk, 

Fruit & Yoghurts 
Salad, Bread, Milk, 

Fruit & Yoghurts 
Salad, Bread, Milk, 

Fruit & Yoghurts 
Salad, Bread, Milk, 
Fruit & Yoghurts 

ParentPay Accounts 

As we quickly move to the end of our academic year please could you 

take a look at your ParentPay accounts and make any payments that 

are needed with a view of ending the academic year with nil balances. 

You are able to pay for items in advance. Mrs Dalton is available if you have any queries. 



School Website 

Please take a look at our school blogs and see lots of the inspiring learning your children have 

been doing in class. Click on the title of the blog to open it in a new window. Please comment at 

the bottom of the blog posts your thoughts of encouragement for the children to read.  

Middle 

School 

Egg Drop Challenge 

Frames Structures 

Christian Values 
Our Christian value theme this half term is  

‘Respect’.  

Here’s a way of exploring this theme at home. 

Upper School 

Year 6 Celebrations 

Manga Drawing 

 

Lower School 

PE Games In LS 

Class Dojo Monsters 

‘And They All Got Stuck’ 

Birthdays this  week: 

Erin 16th May 

Lilly for the 17th May 

Miss Langley for the 19th May 

 

 

Lancashire Walk To School Day 

Lancashire County Council is inviting all 

schools across the county to take part in 

'Lancashire Walks to School Day' on Friday 

19 May to commemorate the Coronation 

of His Majesty King Charles III and Her Maj-

esty The Queen Consort, and to promote the 

benefits of choosing active travel options 

such as walking and cycling whenever possi-

ble.  

If you are able to do so please encourage 

your child to walk, scooter or ride to school.  

https://www.inskip.lancs.sch.uk/blog/2023-05-11-10-40-14-egg-drop-challenge
https://www.inskip.lancs.sch.uk/blog/2023-05-11-10-45-54-frame-structures-dt
https://www.inskip.lancs.sch.uk/blog/2023-05-12-14-29-02-year-6-celebrations
https://www.inskip.lancs.sch.uk/blog/2023-05-12-15-08-57-manga-drawing
https://www.inskip.lancs.sch.uk/blog/2023-05-05-22-15-00-pe-games-in-lower-school
https://www.inskip.lancs.sch.uk/blog/2023-05-12-16-15-00-creating-and-naming-class-dojo-monsters
https://www.inskip.lancs.sch.uk/blog/2023-05-12-16-30-00-and-they-all-got-stuck
http://www.google.co.uk/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0CAcQjRxqFQoTCOWyiPv05McCFYct2wodKwkHKw&url=http%3A%2F%2Fen.tankiforum.com%2Findex.php%3Fshowtopic%3D284109%26page%3D1&bvm=bv.102022582,d.ZGU&psig=AFQjCNFs8kXkZGWJjNyBoZDUlm


Online Activity  

We all want our children to be safe online and with that in mind we will be providing you with in-

formation about online behaviours, apps and games which will be useful to you in supporting 

your child to stay safe. This will also support the daily teaching of online safety at school. Please 

also take a look on our website at Our Safeguarding page. 

This week we inform parents and carers about ‘Respect Online’.   

https://www.inskip.lancs.sch.uk/parents/operation-encompass


Dates for the diary:- 

This Week’s Clubs:- 

Monday 22nd to Wednesday 24th May Year 5 and 6 Residential at Borwick Hall 

Friday 26th May School closes for May Half Term 

Monday 5th June Inset Day 

Tuesday 6th June School reopens to pupils 

MONDAY 15th 8:00am Breakfast Club 

 3.30pm Sports Club with Corey 

TUESDAY 16th 8:00am Breakfast Club 

 3.30pm Tennis with Simon  (all places taken) 

WEDNESDAY 17th 8:00am Breakfast Club 

  3:30pm Forest School with Claire 

THURSDAY 18th 8:00am Breakfast Club 

  3:30pm Basketball Club with Corey 

FRIDAY 19th 8:00am Breakfast Club 

 3:30pm Football Club with Corey 


